

# MERRIWA NEWS





## FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK...

## Parents Rate Our School Highly...

A recent parent survey has confirmed our outstanding rating by the Public School Review Team. The average total score 48 parents have awarded us is 4/5/5.0.

92% said My child feels sage at this school.

82% said My child is making good progress at this school.

90% said This school works with me to support my child's learning.

85% said Teachers at this school motivate my child to learn.

88% said My child likes being at this school.

92% said I can talk to my child's teachers about my concerns.

The full survey results will be available online soon.

## **P&C Halloween Disco**

We are looking forward to seeing our students participating and dressing up for the Halloween Disco tomorrow evening.

We are grateful to our P&C who have worked hard organising this event and to our wonderful staff who have volunteered their time to help out with supervision on the night.

*Kindy to Year 2 - 4.00-5.15pm Year 3-Year 6 - 5.30-7.00pm* 

#### **Interschool Carnival**

We are proud of the students who represented us at the Interschool Carnival. They all participated with pride and respect, positivity and friendliness and achieved great results for our school.

## Year 6 Graduation

The graduation will be held from 10.00am to 2.00pm on Tuesday 13th December at Irene McCormack Catholic College. The graduation cost is \$60.00 which includes transport, lunch graduation cakes and the dance lessons.

Kind regards, Mrs Sue Waterhouse, Principal Breakfast Club

Every day from 8am





School Assembly

4<sup>th</sup> November

**ESC Seniors** 



Year 6 Graduation Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> December

KINDY ENROLMENTS 2023

If your child is born between 1st July 2018

30th June 2019 registrations are now open.

VISIT www. <u>merriwaps.</u> wa.edu.au

To see our Website

## Merriwa ESC

Room 23, 24 and 32 have been exploring Fairytales this term. I wonder if you can tell which fairytale they are from?







Students preparing for the ESNN Lego Challenge. The centre has invested in Lego Spike kits to enhance our students learning.







Room 26 and 31 have been learning to cross the road safely during their community access program.



## MERIT AWARD WINNERS

Room 1	Adam	Room 17	Trayson & Alexis
Room 2	Connor	Room 21	Olivia & Sabrina
Room 6	Rhythm & Jewel	Room 22	Lachlan Ross
Room 7	Isobelle & Ricky	Room 25	Logan & Knox
Room 9	Eli & Madison	Room 26	Marcus
Room 11	Lucy & Taj	Room 27	Michael
Room 12	Jahkari & Rewa	Room 28	Ace & Brooklyn
Room 13	Alyssa & Laiyken	Room 30	Darseet
Room 15	Logan & Emma		
Room 16	Riley Paige		
		•	

NEWSLETTER RAFFLE	

I have read newsletter 17 Parent Signature\_\_\_\_\_

Child's Name\_\_\_\_\_\_Room No.\_\_\_\_\_

Congratulations to last newsletter winner – Raphael Room 13







The City of Wanneroo has invited the choir students of Merriwa Primary and One Big Voice to perform as part of the Drone show finale at the Wanneroo Festival. The show will be Saturday 29th October held at the Wanneroo Showgrounds, Arti Avenue, Wanneroo. It starts from 2pm to enjoy the free rides and entertainment. Please have the choir students ready at 8pm in front of the stage to perform two songs. Food trucks will be available on site, or you can bring a picnic dinner. Parents and guardians are responsible for their children at all times. We look forward to entertaining you.

Kind regards

Rose Prior

**Music Teacher** 

### CHILDREN NOT RETURNING TO MERRIWA 2023

If your child is **NOT** returning to Merriwa Primary in 2023, please complete and return this form to the office as soon as possible. It is very important for planning 2023. If you have a special request for next year, please put this in writing to Mrs. Waterhouse, marked confidential. As usual we cannot guarantee placements but will always consider your request.

Child's Name:
Year/Room No:
New School: